
Dear Valued Customers,
Due to urgent need to carry out work on our network, Solomon Power will need to shut down power supply
at the following times and areas:

Date: Saturday 9th March 2024
Time: 9am to 5pm
Areas Affected: Part of Mbokonavera 1, Mobokonavera 2,3, and 4, Mbokonavera 4 SIWA Water Pump,
Mbokonavera School, Tehamurina, Choviri, Koa Hill, Kaibia Yellow Bamboo and surrounding areas.

Please remember to treat all lines as live at all times.
Solomon Power apologises for the inconvenience that this may cause.

Call us on 166 or 167 for more information
Website: www.solomonpower.com.sb
Follow us on Facebook
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